

01305 830500 EMAIL: OFFICE@BUDMOUTH-ASPIRATIONS.ORG

9th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 13/14 Raising Achievement Evening - Tuesday 31st January 2023

Following on from this Thursday's virtual parents evening (please do follow this link to make appointments if you are yet to do so: https://budmouth.parentseveningsystem.co.uk. I would like to invite Year 13/14 parents, carers and students to the above event on Tuesday 31st January. The evening will start at 5.30pm, in Clare Hall and will finish at 7.30pm.

The focus for the evening is supporting your child to maximise their achievements this year and beyond. The evening will start with a presentation by myself, which will be followed by a range of sessions in the Hub. These sessions focus on the skills needed to revise independently and also look after yourself, physically and mentally, as you move towards the exams season. All of your child's subjects will be represented in the Hub and staff will be on hand to provide information about exams and offer resources and guidance to support students' success. The evening is designed for students to attend with parents however please do discuss the relevance of the evening with your child, in particular if they are following a vocational study programme.

Evidence shows that when teachers, parents and pupils work together in the build up to examination periods, outcomes for individuals are most likely to be better, and as such this is an important school event for all of our Year 13's. If you are unable to attend but would like to arrange a visit to the school at another time to discuss how we can support you and your child in the run up to the end of year exams, please email me on smorris@budmouth-aspirations.org

At the end of February/early March your child will sit their final set of mock exams and this evening will give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have at this crucial time in your child's education.

Please arrive for a prompt start at 5.30pm.

We look forward to seeing you,

Yours sincerely

Mr S Morris

Director of Sixth Form Assistant Principal